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Summary 

During the 2023 legislative session, a law was enacted requiring certain multiunit housing 
facilities to provide access to units within the facility to employees of the United States Census, 
so long as the employees are engaged in official census business.  As enacted, this requirement 
applies from January 1 to July 1 in any year in which a decennial census is conducted 
(historically, the -0 year, each decade). 

This bill amends the application of this requirement so that access must be provided at any 
time decennial census activities are conducted, regardless of the year, or the time of year, it 
occurs. 
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